



Rotary District 6910 Conference Service Project Update


As we move from the slightly uncomfortable “stuffing “of Thanksgiving and into the 
more active season of Christmas or Hanukkah, I hope you will plan on saving some of 
your stored energy for this Spring at the Rotary District 6910 Conference Service 
Project where we will work with Sustaining Way of Greenville, SC to help provide 
sustainable food opportunities for communities in that area - particularly those in and 
around Nicholtown.  On Friday afternoon (of the conference) we will be working hands-
on in the sustainable garden at their headquarters along with other smaller garden 
sites nearby. Final details will be worked out by next month’s newsletter, but there will 
be opportunities for clubs and individuals to sponsor additional plants, tools, or even 
garden areas to increase the scope of the project and the positive impact on the 
community. If you are Thankful for all the Blessings of your lives, keep your wallet or 
purse handy and we’ll soon provide you with an opportunity to express your gratitude 
in a very constructive way.


As soon as details are worked out, pledge sheets and project descriptions will be 
available in articles on The Rotary District 6910 Conference website, DACdb, the 
District Website, and emailed to all Club Presidents and Service Chairs. In the 
meantime, save some of that holiday energy for a day of giving back on Friday, April 22 
in Greenville.


